
 
 
 
 
 

June 9, 2003 
 
 
 
 
VIA E-MAIL & HAND DELIVERED 
Carole Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W. 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 

Re: In the Matter of Request for Comment on Consideration of an Emergency   
  Rule 

 Docket No:  UT-030860 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
 Enclosed please find an original copy of the Comments of Public Counsel for filing in the 
above-entitled case.  A copy was also sent via e-mail on June 9, 2003. 
  
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 ROBERT W. CROMWELL, JR. 
 Assistant Attorney General 
 Public Counsel Section  
 (206) 464-6595 
 
RWC:cjw  
Enclosure 
 
cc:  Rick Finnigan,  Ron Roseman, John O’Rourke 
       Sandra Ripley,Andrea Abrahamson, Bob Shirley 
       Rob Costello, Mark Reynolds, Lisa Anderl, Leslie Birnbaum (e-mail only) 
   
  
 


